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Harford to Release $9.1 Million in Second Round of COVID-19 Business Relief Grants 

BEL AIR, Md., (Nov. 17, 2020) - Harford County Executive Barry Glassman issued the following 

statement in response to Gov. Hogan’s press conference earlier today: 

“Harford County will follow the governor’s orders as required, and in light of the new restrictions on 

businesses, we will be expediting our second round of COVID-19 business relief grants. In the coming 

weeks we will release an additional $9.1 million in funding to the hundreds of local companies that 

have already received funding through our programs for small businesses, business owners, farms 

and restaurants.”  
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